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Calabar Alumni Florida announces a
needs-based US$1,000 scholarship
to honor Michael McCalla, '72,
1955-2019, our former Vice President
and Chapter stalwart.
Eligibility

- Student enrolled at Calabar
- Financial hardship*

- Strong Academics
- 95% attendance record

Jennifer Jarret, Guidance Counselor Cossurrtouar aalivity

- No disciplinary issues

Application
- Cbarfla.org/scholarship
- Closes Sept 16, 2024

*must be confirmed by Guidance Dept
T T
Re:  2024-2025 Michael McCalla Scholarship Recipient — Jayquan-Denzel Davis, Grade 9

Dear . I
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Congratulations! It is with great pride that we announce that your son, ~Michael McCalla
[ . Scholarshipz2o24-2025

Jayquan-Denzel Davis, has been selected as the recipient of the 4th

annual Michael McCalla Scholarship for the school year 2024-2025.  Selsborfumm Forda s

awarded Jayquan-Denzel
This scholarship, a testament to Jayquan-Denzel's academic potential Dot o5
Scholarship for the 2024-2025

and taking the initiative to complete the application process. The iy
scholarship committee (copied below) convened and selected Jayquan- ~ %5n
Denzel to receive this financial assistance. org e

Parent of Jayquan-Denzel Davis (2024-2025)

- No disciplinary

"t by conrtamad

The scholarship application signed by you and Jayquan-Denzel
acknowledges your understanding of the requirements that he must
follow to remain eligible to receive the scholarship benefits after this initial term. Failure to meet
these requirements may result in the suspension or termination of the scholarship. The requirements
are as follows:

Maintain academic solid standing or progress.
Maintain a 95% attendance record.
Be free of any disciplinary issues.
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4, Participate in school co-curricular life by being in a school-sanctioned club or being a member
of a school sports team; and
5. At the end of every school term, email the scholarship committee (scholarship@scbarfla.org)

to update them on his grades, school activities and general school life.

The scholarship provides approximately US$1,000 for the school year, provided the above
requirements are maintained each term. The school's Bursar will make disbursements in installments,
usually at the beginning of each term, until the scholarship amount is exhausted.

e A one-time $7,500 contribution for purchasing two sets of school uniforms;
e $200 for bus fare to and from school for five days per week;

e $600 for school lunch five days per week, and

e $7,200 towards school or exam fees.

We have full confidence in Denzel's abilities and potential. We believe that with your continued
support and his dedication, he will excel in his studies and school activities at Calabar. We hope that
he will make the most of this opportunity to grow and succeed.

We appreciate ||| | | BBl continving to help fund this scholarship ||| G

B Michael McCalla, '72, a former Calabar Alumni Florida vice president.

Sincerely,
Derrick Munroe

Derrick Munroe
President

Cc: Calabar Alumni Florida Board of Directors

- Scholarship Committee
Principal ; Bursar
COBA president; COBA Chapter presidents
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